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Local Transportation Study Underway:  
Residents Asked to Take Survey 

The Lowcountry Council of Governments, on behalf of Palmetto Breeze Transit, is 
conducting a study to determine options for future public transportation within 
Bluffton, Hilton Head Island, and parts of unincorporated Beaufort County. The 
study team is looking for feedback from area residents regarding commuting 
patterns, company transportation incentives, and more. To plan the most effective 
and efficient service possible, the public is encouraged to participate in a survey 
by March 31 about how they currently travel, and for suggestions on how future 
transit options should operate.   

For more information about public transportation services in the Lowcountry, visit 
www.palmettobreezetransit.com.  
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